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21 February 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: World Book Day – Friday 2nd March 2018 

 

Although World Book Day is officially held on Thursday 1st March this year, we will be celebrating 

World Book Day on Friday 2nd March 2018. Your child can come into school dressed up as their 

favourite character from a book and can bring their favourite book into school to share with the 

class if they wish. 

 

We are using World Book Day as an opportunity to raise the profile of the importance of reading 

both with the child and their parents & carers. We have a number of exciting initiatives planned 

which will hopefully engage everyone in the joy of reading and you will hear more about these 

initiatives over the next few months. 

 

On World Book Day, between 2pm – 3pm, we will be having ‘Reading Stations’ around the school 

where an adult will be reading aloud work by a certain author. Children can then choose which 

author and which stories they would like to listen to. ‘Reading Stations’ will be located all around 

the school and will include: classrooms, school office, hall, library, ICT suite, staff room and 

(weather permitting) the outdoor classroom! 

 

Children attending Breakfast Club will be able to choose from a range of books which will be 

available that morning. At lunchtime, children will be given opportunities to read outside and in 

quiet reading garden if they wish. 

 

Each child will be given a £1 book token to spend when buying a book.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers  
Headteacher     
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 
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